COMMITTEE REPORT -
THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FINDLAY, OHIO

The COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE met on November 19, 2019 to allow municipal

advisors from Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP and Associates to present to_Council on
long-term strategic and financial planning.
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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE DATED: November 19, 2019



